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Dear parents, caregivers, students, families, and the wider community.   
E nga mātua, e nga kaitiaki, e nga tauira, e nga whānau, me te iwi whānui. 
 
 

 
As Term 1 ends, it’s a great time to reflect on and celebrate the many positive moments we've 
shared as a school community.  Our students have shown fantastic engagement in their 
learning, with growing focus, curiosity, and enthusiasm that lay a strong foundation for the rest 
of the year. 
 
It has also been heartening to see so many students taking part in a wide range of school-wide 
activities, both in and beyond the classroom.  From sports and cultural events to leadership 
opportunities, their involvement has brought great energy and spirit to our school. 
 
One of the real highlights this term has been the respect students are showing one another, and 
the strong, supportive relationships they’re building with classmates and peers across year 
levels.  These connections help foster a positive, inclusive environment where everyone can 
thrive. 
 
A sincere thank you to all the parents, caregivers, and whānau who have supported our school 
events throughout the term.  Your involvement makes a real difference—these moments 
wouldn't be possible without your time, encouragement, and support. 
 
We’d also like to acknowledge the hard work and dedication of our board, leadership team, and 
staff.  Their collective efforts throughout Term 1 have enabled us to achieve a successful and 
promising start to 2025. 
 
Reminder: Please note that Friday, April 11th, is a Teacher Only Day, so the school will be 
closed for the day. We hope everyone enjoys the long weekend. 
 
We wish everyone a safe and restful break, and we look forward to welcoming you back for 
Term 2! 

 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Brent Woods 
Principal/Tumuaki  
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CO-ORDINATOR NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
衒術衔衕衖街衘衙衚衛 End-of-Term Sports Bulletin – Term 1 Wrap-Up 衻衼衽衾衿 

What a term it’s been! Term 1 has been full of sporting opportunities, fantastic achievements, and great 
memories for our students. 

 

訩訪訬訫 Girls Cricket Festival 

We wrapped up the term with the hugely successful Girls Cricket Festival—an incredible event with 
over 400 girls participating. TIS proudly entered seven teams, with a special shoutout to: 

 TIS 2 – who went unbeaten, winning all their matches. 

 TIS 5 – who smashed an incredible 103 runs in a single innings, the highest of the day! 

A massive thank you to our amazing parent helpers and a special mention to our 15 Year 8 boys who 
volunteered as umpires. They were confident, fair, and accurate with both decision-making and 

scoring—true role models and a credit to TIS. 

 

씥씪씫씦씬씭씮씧씨씩 Looking Ahead – Term 2 Winter Sports 

We hope everyone has a well-earned break and comes back refreshed, because Term 2 is packed with 
winter sports action! 

 Netball & Hockey Registrations – If you haven't signed up, please, sign up now. Registrations 
close end of the month. 

 T-Ball Festival – Happening first Tuesday of Term 2. We’d love some parent support on the day—
please get in touch if you’re able to help. 

 Holiday Competitions – Best of luck to all our athletes competing over the break. We’re cheering 
you on from afar! 

 

쏻쏼쏾쏽쏿 AIMS Games Applications 

A post will go out early in Term 2 for students interested in applying for AIMS Games selection. Students 
will need to list their sporting achievements, and applications will be reviewed by the Sports Council in 

Week 2. 

Make sure to check the AIMS Games Website to ensure your child meets the qualification criteria for 
their chosen sport. 

Wishing all our students and families a safe, active, and enjoyable break. 

 
Happy Holidays! 

 



 

Sports photos 

 
Girl’s cricket 

Everyone in the team appeared to enjoy themselves. Their competitive side came 
out and they really came together as a team. A great day out! 

 

 
 

  



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

T.I.S TUCK SHOP 
KRISTIE’S KAI 

MORNING TEA BREAK 11-11.30am– Buy Items at the Tuckshop directly  
LUNCH TIME BREAK –1.30pm-2pm – Buy Items at the Tuckshop directly 

SUSHI SPECIALS – Order between 8.45am-9am 
at the Tuckshop directly 

 

 
NB: Please note there is no longer any pre ordering of any lunch orders in classrooms 

(Please download our School HERO app to view the Tuckshop Menu) 

 

 
Term Two – Introducing the opportunity to order Indian for lunch with Lunch online. 

Please order directly at : http://orders.lunchonline.co.nz 
Orders are delivered on a Thursday and can be collected from School Tuckshop 

 

T.I.S IMPORTANT 
UPCOMING DATES 

 
FRIDAY 11TH APRIL 

Teachers only day – School Closed 
Last day of Term One 

Monday 28th APRIL 
Day One of Term Two 

Wednesday 28th may 
Year 7 & 8 Epro8 Challenge 5pm-8pm  

in our School Hall 
Monday 2nd June 

Kings Birthday – School Closed 
FRIDAY 20th JUNE 

Matariki – School Closed 
FRIDAY 27th JUNE 

Last day of school for Term Two 
 


